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Dear Editor, 

Please find enclosed the manuscript “Cytotoxicity of a 

conventional and a self-etching adhesive system on human pulp 

fibroblasts” to be considered for publication at the Brazilian Dental 

Science. 

In addition, on behalf of the authors of this manuscript, I declare 

that the abovementioned manuscript has not been and is not currently 

being considered for publication, in print or electronic format, in any other 

journal. 

Hoping to hear from you at your earliest convenience. I thank 

you for your kind attention. Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

Bruno Neves Cavalcanti 

       (on behalf of all authors) 

 


